JAMES A. BOHL JR.
Alderman, 5th District

May 16, 2008

Dear Resident:

is This letter is to notify you that the renewal application for a

! hotel/motel license for Economy Inn at 7284 W. Appleton Ave.

. will be heard by the Licenses Committee on May 28" at 2:30 p.m.
in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall. Milwaukee City Hall is
located at 200 E. Wells St.

There is an objection to renewal from the Department of
Neighborhood Services, which includes a report from the
Milwaukee Police Department. A copy of this objection may be
found at www.city.milwaukee.gov under council file 080086. The
local alderman and neighbors may also be present to testify and
their objections include racing and loud vehicles, loud music and
noise, loitering, littering, illegal drug activity, prostitution,
performance of illicit acts and vulgar behavior, cruising, fighting,
drunkenness, public urination, trespassing, vandalism, damage to
private property, parking on private property, disturbing the peace,
causing the normal flow of traffic on roadways to be impeded,
excessive and inappropriate use of police resources, neighborhood
problems due to mismanagement, endangering safety by exceeding
capacity, shootings and gunshots, premises is operated in such a
manner that it causes a public nuisance and a substantial adverse
effect upon the health, safety, convenience, or property interests
of the neighborhood, and conduct by the residents or guests of
licensed premises has had a substantial adverse effect upon the
health, safety, convenience or property interests of the
neighborhood.

T
foSn S
“ .

fi v PR

Testimony must be limited to items contained in the Department
objection, the police report or to items listed above that may be
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testified to by the alderman or the neighbors. Ieel free to call
Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant to the Licenses Committee, 286-2232,
if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

James Bohl, Jr., Chair
Licenses Commitiee
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